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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director pN
,.,

''Office of Inspection and Enforcement f .g 'i
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U.S. Nucicar Regulatory Commission
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Dear Mr. O'Reilly: " / /4
On May 7, 1981 TVA submitted its final response to Inspection Report Nos.
50-553/81-03, -554/81-02. In the response to violation 50-553/81-03-01,
-554/81-02-01, TVA stated that a computer program was to be loaded into
the site computer in May 1981. This program is to be used as an aid in
drawing control. However, due to hardware problems, the first attempt to
load the program was unsuccessful. As discusse'l with Pete Taylor of your
staff on June 18, 1981, the program was loaded as of June 12, 1981. If

you have any questions, please call Jim Domer at FTS 857-2014.

To the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained herein
are complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L'. M. Mills, Marfager
Nuclear Regttlation and Safety
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